
Hello All!!

I hope that you are enjoying the beautiful summer sunshine!  I am reaching out to you in hopes 
of your continued support and talent.  I am sure you are aware of the fleece blanket/hat/scarf 
out-reach project that Zion has been involved with the last two years.  

Last year Zion was able to donate: 39 blankets, 83 scarves, 28 hats, 31 ear warmers, three 
mittens and five sets (hat/mitten/scarf).  In an effort to match and even surpass those totals, I’m 
wondering if we start to think about this project a little earlier this year.  This project is open to 
anyone who is interested in participating- friends and family!

It has also been suggested that people may want to sponsor a blanket; providing the money to 
needed to purchase the fleece for the project.  This year we will be open to accepting donations 
for this sponsorship. It takes four yards total to make a blanket costing approximately $40 per 
blanket.  People are welcome to sponsor a completed blanket or any funds toward a completed 
blanket.

In these initial days of organizing, I am trying to gather names and contact information of people 
who would be interested in participating.

Please feel free to respond to this email, call or text me at 440-225-4520 and let me know if you 
would be interested in helping again this year and the best way to contact you (phone call, email 
or text message).

Once I have an idea of how large our group is going to be, I can organize and send out more 
information.

Again, thank you for your continued support!

Laura Nabors
440-225-4520
ahmotheroftwo@yahoo.com

Deuteronomy 15:10 Give freely to the poor person, and do not wish that you didn’t have to 
give. The Lord your God will bless your work and everything you touch.
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